
 

Santa’s Grotto 

Christmas Dinner 

Choir at the Community Centre  

Christmas Jumper day 

Winter Wonderland 

On Wednesday we took part in Christmas Jumper Day which raised £126 

for Save the Children.  The choir sang at the Community Centre, Santa’s 

Grotto came to school, we had Christmas lunch and then it was time for 

Winter Wonderland! 

Thank you to the Dining Room staff, the PTA and the staff for making 

today possible for all the children. 

We will update you on  

how much was raised in the end of term newsletter.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

      Charville Academy Weekly Newsletter  

Friday 8th December 2023  
  Newsletter Podcast  

Click here 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_HheXfk7-LG-Jj9Eq9xd1fbIau6aWO6m/view?usp=sharing


  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Attendance 
 

Whole School Attendance this week is 94.55%. 
 

Well done to 4MA who had 100% attendance and 1G who had 98% attendance for the 
week. 

 

Christmas Dates for your Diary 

 
11.12.23: Nursery Christmas Show at 11:00 and again at 2:30 

12.12.23: Y2 Christmas Show at 9:15 in the Lower Hall 

12.12.23: Y3 Christmas Show at 2:15 in the Lower Hall 

14.12.23: Y1 Christmas Show at 9:15 in the Lower Hall 

14.12.23: Reception Christmas Show at 2:15 in the Lower Hall (1st) 

15.12.23: Reception Christmas Show at 9:15 in the Lower Hall (2nd) 

15.12.23: Y6 Christmas Show at 2:15 in the Lower Hall 

18:12:23: Christmas Party Day for all children. Own clothes please  

21.12.23: School closes at 1:30 and there is no afternoon Nursery 

session on this day. 

Please do not park in front 

of the school gates at any 

point during the school day. 

This causes congestion on 

Bury Avenue and obstructs 

staff from entering and 

leaving school site. 

LETTERS / EMAILS HOME THIS WEEK 
 

❖ Ark Farm Letter – Nursery 

❖ Odds Farm letter – Reception 

❖ Christmas Holiday Multi-Skills 

 

Please check the website on 

 a regular basis for school events as this is regularly updated. 

 

 

 
 

Parking on Bury Avenue 

We have received complaints from residents of Bury Avenue that cars are blocking 

driveways during school drop off and pick up. 

It is very important that vehicles do not park across private driveways as it restricts 

residents’ access to their own vehicles and reflects negatively on our school. 

Charville Academy is not 
responsible for the content 

of external websites 



     

Panathlon - 10-Pin Bowling Competition 

Congratulations to our Tenpin Bowling Champions!! Our team of Charville Ambassadors were amazing as they 

retained the trophy they won last year in style at Park Royal Bowling! We also won the individual Champion 

bowler!! Thank you to Mrs Evans, Mrs Dunne and Mr Quinn for their continued support. 

 

 

Tri-Golf 

On Wednesday we attended our first ever Hillingdon Tri-Golf Competition at Cranford College. Our budding 

Golfers demonstrated excellent skills as they narrowly missed out by only 5 points to come 2nd -  Runners-up! 

Congratulations to all the Golfing squad and a big thankyou to Mrs Schofield and Mr Quinn for their continued 

support! 

 


